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Rolling through Fall, Winter is near! 

Notes from the President… 
Hello fellow Aberdeen Driftbuster Snowmobile Club Members! 
  
Hoping your fall season is moving along nicely.  At our home, the camper has been put away for the season 
and the snowmobile trailer is sitting in the camper’s place waiting for the winter season to start. 
The club had a float in the Gypsy Day Parade, and I would like to thank all of those who took the time to help 
me get the float put together and to those that helped walk the parade route.  The weather was perfect, and I 
even made the whole parade route without needing oxygen or better yet an ambulance. 
We will start putting in the trail signage this month and we can look forward to a new section of the trail that 
will again take us from Westport to Columbia.  Thank you, club members, for stepping up to bring this portion 
of the trail back again. 
 
Until next month... 
Jim Friedt 
 

  

 Scott Malsom , AJ Jensen and Sunny Pence teamed up to load and move the diesel tank from Kenny Ham’s place 

to Karen’s Bar in Columbia.  Scott and AJ hauled the tank over to Columbia for installation at Karen’s Bar & Grill. 

Thank you Tyler and Karen Kampa, for allowing the Driftbusters to place the diesel tank at their location so the 

groomer can make the trip to Columbia!! 

Trail 

Addition!! 
Diesel Tank installation 

at Karen’s Bar & Grill in 

Columbia, SD.  

 



Driftbuster Meeting Dates 
Driftbuster Club Meeting Notice / November 2ndth – Anchor’s Away 

Regular Club Meetings held at 7:30pm. Mark your calendar!  

International Snowmobile Day Show and Shine Event – October 28th  

Aberdeen Driftbuster Snowmobile Club will host a Show and Shine event in the parking lot of Ken’s Fairway Foods 

and Ken’s Shell Express. This event is free and open to the public. Anyone with an interest or passion for 

snowmobiling is encouraged to participate in the Show and Shine event. Snowmobiles may be entered the morning 

of any time before the 11:00 am event start. The Show and Shine event will welcome the community to come see all 

the snowmobiles, new and old alike! There is no cost to attend. The Aberdeen Driftbuster Snowmobile Club will be 

serving free grilled hotdogs, water and hot chocolate from 11:00 to 1:00pm or while supplies last. Bring the family 

down to this special event and help us celebrate International Snowmobile Day Saturday, October 28th from 

11:00am to 2:00pm 

 

2023/2024 Membership Applications and Associate Membership Applications 

are included in this newsletter. Please fill yours out and return right away as 

this saves the club money on future mailings. 

 * Family / Individual Memberships are $50.00 

 * Associate / Business Memberships are $85.00 
(Associate / Business Memberships do not include the Family / Individual   Membership of $50.00) 

Your continued membership and support allow the Aberdeen Driftbuster 

Snowmobile Club the ability to provide the region with the best-groomed 

trails and social events the club has known to love and enjoy. 

 
For more information and upcoming events visit 

www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com or follow the Aberdeen Driftbusters on 

Facebook @Aberdeen Driftbusters Snowmobile Club 

http://www.aberdeendriftbusters.com/

